
 
Port State Control – Information Notice No.3 of 2010 

 
 
The purpose of this notice is to advise shipowners, operators, managers and Masters of Isle 
of Man registered ships of the following; 
 
 

Tokyo MOU – Asia / Pacific Region on Port State Control 
 

Concentrated Inspection Campaign on Harmful Substances 
(MARPOL Annex III, SOLAS Chapter VII & IMDG Code) 

 
1st September 2010 to 30th November 2010 

 
Please see attached document for your information on the checklist of areas where Port 
State control Officers will concentrate their inspections.  

The campaign is intended to promote standards of safety and environmental protection with 
a view to ensuring whether the ship has appropriate: 

 

  Document of Compliance for carrying Harmful substances (Marine 
pollutants) 

  Relevant documents and information corresponding to Harmful 
substances are carried on board 

  Emergency procedures and crew awareness in event of an inciodent 
involving Harmful substances (Marine pollutants) are in place 

  Ensure that Harmful substances (Marine pollutants) are marked, stowed 
and secured appropriately 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Bregazzi 
Senior Surveyor/PSC Co-ordinator 
Isle of Man Ship Registry 


